
DAVIS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
November 27, 2023 
 

QUOTE OF THE DAY: “Today is another chance to get better” 

 

PUBLIC OUTREACH FOR STRATEGIC FENCING: The Davis Joint Unified School District (DJUSD) 
is committed to providing safe and supportive learning environments consistent with the 
district’s mission and goals. As part of the Bond Program funding from Measure M, approved 
by voters in February 2019, the Board of Trustees have prioritized funding for strategic fencing 
to improve access control on campuses.  

 
The project will take place in phases, with the first phase slated to take place at three 
campuses: Davis Senior High, North Davis Elementary and Willett Elementary. We value 
your input and invite school and local community members to engage in open 
discussions about the purpose of this project and proposed strategic fencing 
locations. Your feedback is essential in making an informed decision that reflects the 
best interests of our students and the community. To facilitate this dialogue, we will be 
holding two public outreach opportunities on December 13, to share information and 
renderings of the strategic fencing proposal at your neighborhood school site. 
Families, staff, neighbors and friends are all invited. 

DETAILS FOR MEETING 

WHEN: Wednesday, December 13, 2023  

Start Times: First Meeting @ 3:30 p.m.  

  Second Meeting @ 5:30 p.m.  



Where:  
Davis Senior High School, 
All Student Center, 
315 W. 14th St., Davis, CA 95616  

  

Public comments, questions or concerns about this project are welcomed and 
encouraged. We will be reviewing feedback emailed to FacilityPlanning@djusd.net until 
the end of the public comment period on Friday, January 5, 2024 by 5:00 p.m. 

ATHLETICS: Warren Miller Film Tour 12/01/2023 @ 6pm in the DSHS Brunelle Theatre 

Get ready for an epic evening of high-flying action and breathtaking ski films at the 
Warren Miller Film Tour! Join us on December 1, 2023, at the Richard Brunelle 
Performance Hall at Davis High. Show starts at 6pm and benefits the DSHS Ski Team. 

Get ready to go deep into the stuff of which snowy dreams are made with Warren 
Miller’s ALL TIME. Celebrate the birth of ski towns like Sun Valley and Aspen, icons and 
innovators like the original hotdoggers, and the most outlandish locations ever skied. 
Then, catch up with Maine’s finest athlete of today, Donny Pelletier, and meet the next 
generation at Woodward Park City. Through it all, Jonny Moseley and special guests 
will share their own stories to bring us to this moment. 

Purchase tickets via this link:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/warren-millers-all-time-
tickets-709705798147?aff=oddtdtcreator  



 

SENIORS: Please submit your height/weight for your cap and gown order by clicking 
the link below. The cap and gown are provided to you by the school at NO COST.  

When you click on the link, be sure to type Davis High School in Davis CA to submit your 
order.  

https://scholastic.m.herffjones.com/dcc-form 

OPPORTUNITIES: Mark your calendars: the Dazzling December Dance will be on Friday, 
December 8th from 7-10 pm in the North Gym. Tickets will be sold online and in person 
from November 27th to December 1st and are $5 with ASB and $10 without. 
-DHS PTA College Essay Reader Program 

How it works: Students are invited to fill out the google form to request help with 
college application essays using this link: https://forms.gle/pwtBCd2F8mhCAUFJ9 

Every essay will be read by two volunteers. Students may accept or decline all edits. 
Volunteers will focus their suggestions to provide feedback on content and word 
count. Students should resubmit the request form if they would like additional 
feedback. Depending on volunteer availability and volume of student requests, it may 
be possible for a PTA volunteer to review a subsequent draft. 



The program will continue providing feedback to essays submitted until November 30, 
2023. 

Please contact dhsptacollegeessayhelp@gmail.com with any questions. 

CAREERS: The time to apply for federal and state financial aid for the 2024-25 award 
year is almost here! The Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and 
California Dream Act Application (CADAA) have been redesigned and will open 
sometime in December.  For help understanding and applying for financial aid, go to 
the Career Center’s website for links to register for a general Zoom presentation on 
Dec. 5 from 6-7 pm, and Cash for College webinars that provide students and families 
with free assistance to complete their application.  The deadline to apply is April 2, 
2024.  High school seniors are required by law (AB 469) to complete the FAFSA or 
CADAA or submit an opt-out form which can be found on the Career Center’s website.  
Email jclayton@djusd.net if you have questions.  

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
12/01-12/02: 55th Annual Madrigal Dinner 


